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MINUTES OF 
July 1, 2024
Called Board Meeting

A called meeting of the Coffee County Board of Education was held July 1, 2024, 5:30 p.m. in the Board of Education Office, Elba, Alabama.
 
ATTENDANCE
Brian McLeod, Galen McWaters, Mike Bailey, Sherry Eddins, Rhonda Strickland, Eric Payne, Brandi Carr, and Superintendent: Kelly Cobb

ABSENT
None

CALL TO ORDER	
Mr. McWaters called the meeting to order. 

ADOPTION OF AGENDA
A motion was made by Mr. Bailey to adopt the agenda as presented.  A second was made by Mrs. Eddins, and it passed unanimously.

PERSONNEL
Mrs. Cobb recommended the following personnel action be approved as presented in writing:
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The following resignations are recommended to be approved:
     1.	Ronda Lucht – Teacher at Zion Chapel School, effective June 30, 2024
     2.    Haleigh Dewberry – Teacher at New Brockton Elementary School, effective immediately.
     3.    Hope Scarbrough Turner – Teacher at New Brockton High School, effective immediately.

The following retirement is recommended to be approved:
     1.    Regina Kyles – Teacher at New Brockton Elementary School, effective August 1, 2024.

The following employments are recommended to be approved:
1. Morgan Morris – Teacher at New Brockton Elementary School for the 2024-2025 school year.
2. Amanda Davis – Teacher at New Brockton Elementary School for the 2024-2025 school year.
3. Kayla Kelley – Teacher at New Brockton High School for the 2024-2025 school year.
4. Ashley Carson – Teacher at Zion Chapel School for the 2024-2025 school year.

CLASSIFIED PERSONNEL
The following resignation is recommended to be approved:
      1.   Tony Ivey – Bus Driver for Coffee County Schools.

The following employment is recommended to be approved:
       1.  Ashley Warden – Secretary at Zion Chapel School for the 2024-2025 school year.

Mr. McLeod made a motion to approve Mrs. Cobb’s recommendation with a second by Mr. Bailey, and it passed unanimously.



EXECUTIVE SESSION
Mrs. Howell certified that an executive session was necessary to discuss pending litigation.  Mr. McLeod made a motion to enter into executive session with a second by Mr. McWaters.  By unanimous, individual voice vote, the Board entered executive session expected to last 10 minutes.  Executive session began at 5:33 p.m. and concluded at 5:50 p.m.  The Board reconvened at that time with Mr. McWaters stating no action and no vote was taken during executive session.

NOTICE OF NEXT REGULAR MEETING
The next regular meeting will be held on July 11, 2024, 5:30 p.m.

ADJOURN
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.



